Town of Clarence

Supervisor Patrick Casilio

September 30, 2024

Karen Hawes, Town Clerk
One Town Place
Clarence, NY 14031

Dear Madam Clerk,

Attached is the 2025 Tentative Budget for distribution to the Town Board. Below are some of
the highlights of my budget.

¢ The budget is within the NYS Tax Cap of 2.00%.

e The General Fund tax rate is at $0.592305 per $1,000 Assessed Valuation, which reflects
a reduction of ($0.141946) from the 2024 Tax Rate.

» The Highway Fund tax rate is at $0.781084 per $1,000 Assessed Valuation, which reflects
a reduction of ($0.230139) from the 2024 Tax Rate.

e Tax Rates that are based on Assessed Valuation have all decreased from 2024 Tax Rate,
this is a direct result of the re-assessment the Town completed.

o Represented within the 2024 Budget the Town Board including the Supervisor will not be
receiving a pay increase.

e Cancer Insurance has been continued to be covered along with the most recent LOSAP
within the Fire Company budgets.
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